The Owl Foundation

4117 21st Street, RR1, Vineland Station, Ontario, Canada LOR 2EQ | P: 905.562.5986

October 24, 2024

Ontario Wildlife Foundation
P.O. Box 1598

Station Main

Peterborough, Ontario K9J 754

Attention: Ms. McGrath

Dear Ms. McGrath:

[ am writing with our interim report.

Our admission numbers for birds of prey are down just slightly from last year at this time. We are at
165 admissions, with two months yet to go. It certainly reinforces our need to be here, as we only admit
birds of prey.

Thankfully, with your help, all our admissions are fed a healthy diet of mice, rats, and occasionally
quail. Owl food is an ongoing expense, yet one that we must purchase. The birds in our care rely on us

providing for them. Not just with food, but with good housing and quality care.

I'm sorry no one for Ontario Wildlife Foundation was able to attend our fall donor tours. They werc a
success. and Mother Nature fully co-operated this year.

We are just starting work on the next edition of our newsletter. Watch for it next month.

I trust this letter satisfies your requirement of an interim letter. If you need anything else. please don't
hesitate to contact me at 905-562-5986. I am generally in the office Monday-Friday between 9-3.

Sincerely,
Catherine B. Foxcroft

Business Administrator
The Owl Foundation

The Owl Foundation is a registered Canadian charitable organization



